
 

 
  

Clifton High School Mustang Band Parents Association, Inc 
P.O. Box 643 

Clifton, New Jersey 07012 

 

Are you interested in chaperoning the upcoming Mustang Band trip to Norfolk, VA on April 28, 2022 to 
May 2, 2022? The cost of the trip for each chaperone will be the same as the cost incurred by each band 
member which is $1,400. 

 

If you wish to be considered, please complete this form and return it to Alice David at the June 2021 
General Meeting. 

 
If you are selected, you will be notified about a payment schedule. If two family members wish to be 
chaperones, a form must be submitted for each. 

 

Name:    
 

Band Member:    
 

Address:    
 

Telephone Home:  Cell:    
 

Occupation:    
 

Are you certain you can take time off 
from work April 28, 2022 – May 2, 2022? Yes  No    

 

Do you have children living at home other 
than those going on the trip? Yes  No    

 

If yes, are you 100% sure you have 
someone to take care of them 
while you are on the trip? Yes  No    

 

Do you have any special talents/skills? 
(Photography, videotaping, etc.)   

 
Yes  No    

 

Do you have experience working with groups of young people? Where? When? What? 
 

 

Do you have emergency medical training? Where? When? What? 
 

 

Why do you want to be a chaperone? (Please share your thoughts on the back of this form.) 


